
In association with Mamkhulu.org   
 
December 2020 is going to be an epic time for a team of Canadian Christians traveling on an 
missions trip to serve AIDS Orphans and Vulnerable Children and youth in Southern Africa. At 
the HOPE Camp program the Canadian volunteers work with local trained youth leaders and vul-
nerable orphans and youth. The missions trip departs Vancouver on the 27th November 2020 
and returns 17th December 2020. We have an interesting and exciting  program that will give 
team members an opportunity to experience life in Africa. While they are there, team members 
will share their skills and experience with local youth leaders and participate in our psycho/social 
care camp program, they will stay on-site with the youth and leaders at our beautiful camp site 
— Ekukhanyeni (The place of Light). In addition, you will enjoy visiting the world renown Kruger 
National Park and other sites on your days off. If this program interests you, please contact our 
volunteer representative or got to our web site for more details and contact information. 

 

DEPARTURE 

    NOVEMBER 27 

 

RETURN 

      DECEMBER 17 

 

COSTS     50% deadline Oct 1 

$4,500  100% deadline Nov10 
 

 
TEAM  

                         10 Max 

MPUMALANGA  

SOUTH AFRICA 
YVR JNB 

TEAM LEADERS 

      R2A Staff from Canada 

TRAINING BEGINS 

      Oct 2020 


